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Traumatized Cane Corso with ARL for One-Year Ready to Find 
Her Forever Home 

Alexandria seized from Middleboro Breeding Facility in September 2019 
 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is excited to announce that the last animal 
remaining in ARL’s care from a September 2019 law enforcement case is finally ready to find 
her forever home. 

Alexandria, a three-year-old Cane Corso, was one of 24 animals (20 dogs) seized from a 
Middleboro, MA, breeding facility in September 2019, who were found living in poorly 
ventilated, unsanitary, and dangerous conditions. 

Media Availability 
When: Tuesday, September 29 from 11:30 AM to 1:30 PM 
Where: ARL Dedham, 55 Anna’s Place, Dedham, MA 
 
The owner of the property was charged with five felony counts of animal cruelty, as well as 23 
misdemeanor charges of neglect. The case remains in the Plymouth County judicial system. 

All of the dogs from this ongoing law enforcement case have been adopted and enjoying their 
new lives, however Alexandria has taken longer to become ready to find her new home. 

The majority of the animals were traumatized by their former living situation, compounded by 
limited outdoor access and socialization. Sadly for Alexandria, her level of traumatization was 
extreme, and caused her to become quite fearful of everything around her. 
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Alexandria, like her kennel mates, spent the majority of their time in cages, so in her reality, 
everything beyond the kennel door was unfamiliar and scary. 

Her situation required months of encouragement, support, and help from ARL staff, and over the 
past year Alexandria has made tremendous strides. While she would not come out of her kennel 
for her first months at ARL, Alexandria now enjoys being outdoors and loves playing with other 
dogs and is even more eager to approach a new person.  

ARL is thrilled that Alexandria is ready to find her new home, however she will still require 
multiple meets with her potential adopters to ensure she is comfortable. ARL will also be 
providing post-adopt behavior/training support to make sure she settles into her new 
surroundings. 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2019, ARL served more than 20,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; 
and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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